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Subject: Long-Term Perspective for Development of Sub-Saharan Africa 

A revised background paper on the long-term perspective for 
development of sub-Saharan Africa has been circulated to members of the 
Development Committee as document DC/90-6 (4/11/90) for the Nay meeting of 
the Development Committee. This paper incorporates comments made by Fund 
and Bank Executive Directors during recent meetings in their respective 
Committee of the Whole. 
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